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Lane	Closures	on	South	Capitol	Street		
Begin	January	14	

 
(Washington, DC) – The District Department of Transportation (DDOT) will temporarily close the right 
lane of traffic on South Capitol Street SW and the left lane of traffic on South Capitol Street SE 
beginning on Monday, January 14, 2019 from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm, weather permitting.  
 
This lane closure is necessary to complete work related to the Rehabilitation of Anacostia Freeway 
Bridges over South Capitol Street Project.  
 
Motorists should expect delays and are advised to stay alert when traveling through this area.  
 

### 
 
 

The mission of the District Department of Transportation (DDOT) is to enhance the quality of life for District 
residents and visitors by ensuring that people, goods, and information move efficiently and safely with minimal 
adverse impact on residents and the environment.  
 
Follow us on Twitter for transportation-related updates and more; like us on Facebook and follow us on 
Instagram. Visit the website at www.ddot.dc.gov. Visit goDCgo.com for more information on transportation 
options in the District. 

  

	


